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                     Children’s Ministry Center, Rwanda!

“Unless the Lord builds the house, its builders labor in vain. Unless the Lord watches over the city, the watchmen stand guard in vain. In vain you rise early and stay up late, toiling for food to eat- for he grants sleep to those he loves. Sons are a heritage from the Lord, children a reward from him.” Psalm 127: 1-3
After nearly a year of deliberation, negotiating, and much prayer- the Lord has brought the victory!  We have acquired a building permit for the children’s ministry center in Rwanda.  We have   learned that when there is great hardship in the natural, then there is great blessing in the Spirit.  It is the Lord’s desire for this center to be used for His glory as a place of training and mentoring, a place of vision casting and preparation for the great harvest and the great revival that will follow. During the past six years in which we have labored here in Rwanda, the Lord has been calling a great army of Pastors, Pastor’s wives, teachers, business men and women, and young adults to answer the call to reach this generation of children in His name. These adults have been called for such a time as this. The road has not been easy, the work overwhelming at times, the opposition intense, but our desire is to be poured out as an offering to the Lord. Our prayer is that He would use earthly vessels such as us, together with the Rwandan men, women, and youth we have trained, for His heavenly purposes. 
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We thank you our supporters, and our partners in the ministry, for being a part of what the Lord is doing here in Rwanda. It is our prayer that in the months ahead, you will stand with us to see this center become a reality. We pray that as this building goes up brick by brick you will covenant to stand with us in prayer, and give even more generously so that it can be completed quickly. During the entire month of September, we will be traveling throughout the country holding multiple meetings per week with children’s ministry directors and their committees. We will strategize and prepare for what the Lord will bring… our reward… and the future of this great country.
Thank you and the Lord bless you!
Patrick & Jeanne Collins
A/G Missionaries to the Children of Rwanda
(Ground breaking ceremony with General Superintendent Clavers Kabandana and Kigali District Superintendent Emmanuel Ngabonziza) 
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To give online for Project 4616- Children’s Churches: http://s1.ag.org/project4616
To send support to the Patrick & Jeanne online: http://s1.ag.org/collins
E-mail: patrick.collins@agmd.org
Website: http://www.collinscall.Yolasite.com 
